
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 3/18/2020 

 

Gun Raffle: Benelli Montefeltro Silver Shotgun – There will be a drawing 

for a beautiful Benelli 12-gauge shotgun during our next monthly meeting 

(at 3:30 PM).  Tickets are $10, 3 for $25, or 10 for $50.  YOU MUST BE 

PRESENT TO WIN (YOU CAN ALSO ATTEND THE 1:00 PM MEETING – WE 

WILL CHECK THE SIGN-IN BOOK).  Contact your Trustees and/or 

Stewards for tickets.  There are flyers with more information posted 

around the plant.   NOTE:  If the April meeting is cancelled due to COVID-

19 restrictions, we will move the drawing to the May meeting.   

 

Electronic ETR System – There will be no more paper ETRs after Monday, 

March 2, so please get any ETRs into the new system ASAP.  It can be 

done either at a shop computer or by going to HR in Building 800.        

 

Worker’s Memorial Cancelled – This year’s Worker’s Memorial at the 

UAW 647 Hall has been cancelled for this year.  

 

Direct Deposit Update – If anyone is not signed up for direct deposit, they 

may want to do so by Friday, March 20.  After this week, there will no 

paper checks at the plant.  They will be mailed to your home address.     

 

GE COVID-19 Guidelines – Employee absence/work policy guidelines 

have been posted on the onehr.ge.com website. These are company-

wide guidelines, but they are not all-inclusive and can’t address every 

scenario. For questions, contact your steward or committeeman.  

 

More COVID-19 Information – Trustee Laura Schmidt has gathered a 

trove of information regarding local responses, state unemployment 

issues, and companies that are looking for help because of the current 

situation.  Please look for these postings in your area.   


